
1952 Australian Ladies’ Rowing Council meeting 
Conference held Marrs Guest House Brisbane 12/5/1952.  

Representatives from NSW, Vic. and Queensland present.  

Motion from NSW that the Australian Championship be rowed not earlier than 1st March and 
not later than 31st March. Received too late for a. motion - moved that delegates come 
prepared to the next Conference and discuss with own states in the meantime. 
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